
  adorning 2889 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  adorning 2889 # kosmos {kos'-mos}; probably from the base of
2865; orderly arrangement, i.e. decoration; by implication, the
world (in a wide or narrow sense, including its inhabitants,
literally or figuratively [morally]): -- {adorning}, world.[ql

  amend 2866 # kompsoteron {komp-sot'-er-on}; neuter comparative
of a derivative of the base of 2865 (meaning properly, well
dressed, i.e. nice); figuratively, convalescent: -- + began to
{amend}.[ql

  began 2866 # kompsoteron {komp-sot'-er-on}; neuter comparative
of a derivative of the base of 2865 (meaning properly, well
dressed, i.e. nice); figuratively, convalescent: -- + {began} to
amend.[ql

  bring 2865 # komizo {kom-id'-zo}; from a primary komeo (to
tend, i.e. take care of); properly, to provide for, i.e. (by
implication) to carry off (as if from harm; genitive case
obtain): -- {bring}, receive.[ql

  carry 1580 # ekkomizo {ek-kom-id'-zo}; from 1537 and 2865; to
bear forth (to burial): -- {carry} out.[ql

  carry 4792 # sugkomizo {soong-kom-id'-zo}; from 4862 and 2865;
to convey together, i.e. collect or bear away in company with
others: -- {carry}.[ql

  hair 2864 # kome {kom'-ay}; apparently from the same as 2865;
the hair of the head (locks, as ornamental, and thus differing
from 2359; which properly denotes merely the scalp): -- {hair}.
[ql

  out 1580 # ekkomizo {ek-kom-id'-zo}; from 1537 and 2865; to
bear forth (to burial): -- carry {out}.[ql

  receive 2865 # komizo {kom-id'-zo}; from a primary komeo (to
tend, i.e. take care of); properly, to provide for, i.e. (by
implication) to carry off (as if from harm; genitive case
obtain): -- bring, {receive}.[ql

  to 2866 # kompsoteron {komp-sot'-er-on}; neuter comparative of
a derivative of the base of 2865 (meaning properly, well dressed,
 i.e. nice); figuratively, convalescent: -- + began {to} amend.
[ql

  world 2889 # kosmos {kos'-mos}; probably from the base of 2865;
 orderly arrangement, i.e. decoration; by implication, the world
(in a wide or narrow sense, including its inhabitants, literally
or figuratively [morally]): -- adorning, {world}.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 1

12/9/2021


